
Tanalian Parents: 

  

     ​ This Friday, September 20, 3rd-12th grade students will have the opportunity 

to participate in a cultural awareness activity by hiking to Kontrashibuna Lake and 

berry picking.  This experience will also take the place of P.E. and will provide 

opportunity for journal writing and science discussion as well. 

     ​ We will leave the school around 10AM and be back around 3PM.  Students 

will need to wear appropriate footwear and clothing along with bringing water 

and lunch and snacks.  We will have multiple adults on this outing, but parents are 

invited to join us as well.  If students are not able to go, there will be adult 

supervision and work here at school. 

     ​ If you give your student permission to join us on this valuable outing, please 

sign below! (You may include all children in a family on one permission form). 

     ​  

Thank you! 

         

     ​ Mr. Teacher 

     ​ 907-999-9999 

  

PS: If the weather does not look good, we will postpone this trip to another day. 

  

  

I give permission for________________________________________________ 

To participate in the Friday, September 20th school hike to Kontrashibuna Lake.  I 

will also make sure my child(ren) have appropriate clothing and food. 

  

  

Parent/Guardian Signature:___________________________________________ 

  

   

Also, if you are willing to be an extra parent/guardian chaperone, please let me 

know.  

Chin’an, Quyana, Thank you! 


